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NEWSLETTER 
Welcome to the January 2023 Fort 
Lauderdale Mariners Club 
Newsletter!  

 
 

Let the Good Times Roll.. or Sail. 
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Contact Us
 

 

Club Mailing Address: 
P.O. Box 21750 
FT. Lauderdale, FL 33335-1750 

https://www.ftlmc.org/ 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

2023 SLATE OF OFFICERS 
 
Please welcome the Fort Lauderdale Mariners Club slate of of  
for 2022! 

SKIPPER:            Jonathan Hernandez     

FIRST MATE:            Eftihios “Evan” Andronis            

PURSER:            Benjamin Dowers  

YEOMAN:            Tyler Tanner    

PROGRAM DIRECTOR:    Tom Worthington 

BOS’N:             Charlotte Zubizarreta 

SEMINAR CHAIR:            Charles Davant                   

ACTIVITIES CHAIR:            Roy Scott with co-chair   

                                             Stephanie Cardelle    

HISTORIAN:   Tony Gandolf 

About Us   
 

The Fort Lauderdale Mariners Club is dedicated to the 
promotion of ethical business practices among the sea-going 
community as well as the circulation of accurate and useful 
information to the boating community.    
 
Our membership includes both professional and leisure boating 
enthusiasts, as well as industry experts and professionals in 
many disciplines from around the world.  
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MEET YOUR SKIPPER 
 

 

 

Mr. Jonathan Hernandez with Thomas Miller Claims Management USA (“TMCM US”) assumes 
the helm as the FLMC Skipper for 2023. Jonathan is a Senior Claims Executive with TMCM US. 
He is also an Admiralty and Maritime Board Certified Attorney with over twelve years’ 
experience in private practice specializing in the representation and defense of cruise lines, 
terminal operators, ocean carriers, shipping lines, marinas, trucking lines and warehouse 
operators. He has extensive experience dealing with claims emanating from North and South 
America and the Caribbean Islands. Jonathan provides legal analysis, claims & loss adjusting 
services to TMCM US clients in North American, South America, Canada and the Caribbean. 

Jonathan has been a member of the FLMC since 2010.  He has served on all of the officer 
positions leading up to his current position as Skipper. Jonathan earned his J.D. from Tulane Law 
School in 2009, with a specialization in maritime law. He is admitted to the Florida Bar, United 
States District Court for the Southern, Middle and Northern Districts of Florida, and the United 
States Court of Appeals of the Eleventh Circuit.  

Jonathan is also active in the Tulane Alumni Association. He is native of Miami and as such he is 
a big Miami Dolphins and University of Miami fan and looks forward to a promising year in 2023.   
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2023 FORT LAUDERDALE MARINERS CLUB  
MEMBERSHIP RENEWAL 

 

Please make sure to pay your dues because dues help offset our monthly luncheons, support our administrative 
cost, and ensure we keep the FLMC afloat! The easiest way to renew is to login through the FLMC website and 
pay online at https://www.ftlmc.org/ 
 
Also, take the time to update your profile to keep up to date with any announcements.  
 
First, go to “Member Login” and enter your username and password.  
 

 
 
Second, click on “My Profile” and you should see the “Renew” option 
 
Third, click on “Renew” and proceed to pay for your dues 

 

 
 

Per the revised bylaw, Membership Dues were increased to $75.00 for 2023.  
 

https://www.ftlmc.org/
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2022 FORT LAUDERDALE MARINERS CLUB  
HOLIDAY PARTY 
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JANUARY LUNCHEON 

On January 12, 2023, members got together at Lauderdale Yacht Club to enjoy an 
excellent presentation from Captain Hedi Marzougui about “COVID-19 and the Global Shipping 
Industry.” 
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DOLPHIN’S TAILGATE/GAME 

On January 12, 2023, members assisted with the Dolphin’s playoff push. Thanks to good 
food and great people, they won and made the playoffs! 
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Upcoming Events 

BROWARD COUNTY WATERWAY CLEANUP – MARCH 4, 2023 

 
Invites you to: 

 

 
FLMC is registered to take part in the 2023 Broward County Waterway Clean Up on Saturday, March 

4th, 2023 starting at 09:00 hours. Our chosen venue is Dania Beach, like last year. The clean-up is 
organized by the Marine Industries Association of South Florida and is the county’s largest and longest-
running environmental event. The 2022 cleanup was held on Saturday, March 5th with more than 1,100 
volunteers of all ages by land and 300 boats/personal watercraft volunteered throughout 35 sites across 
Broward County to remove 25 tons of trash and debris from our inland waterways.  
  
The link can be found here => 
https://www.cognitoforms.com/MarineIndustriesAssociation1/WaterwayCleanup2023Registration.  
 

Members must sign up individually to sign the waiver of liability, say they are with FLMC, choose the 
Dania Beach Pier/Marina and their shirt size.  
  

Members can contact Michelle Otero Valdés with any questions at: 
Tel:  + 1 305 377 3700 
Mob: + 1 305 978 8345 
Email: mov@miamimaritimelaw.co 

 

 

https://www.cognitoforms.com/MarineIndustriesAssociation1/WaterwayCleanup2023Registration
mailto:mov@miamimaritimelaw.co
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MARITIME MIXER – MARCH 15, 2023 

 
Invites you to: 

 

 
 

Mixers Ahoy! 

Join the Broward County Bar Association Admiralty/Maritime Law Section at The Boatyard 
Restaurant (1555 SE 17th St, Fort Lauderdale, FL 33316) from 5:30pm – 8pm on March 15, 
2023 (Beware the Tides of March!) 

Mix & mingle with our colleagues dockside while enjoying beer, wine and appetizers.  

Please RSVP by Feb 15 (email jo@lawstanley.com). 

Sponsor packages available! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:jo@lawstanley.com
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A BIG THANK YOU FROM THE BOYS AND GIRLS CLUB 
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A CALL FOR UPDATES 

If you want to introduce a local business to the FLMC or have news you would like to share, please email the 
Yeoman at ttanner@mtm-legal.com to be featured in next month’s newsletter. The goal is to show members 
the breadth of maritime businesses in the local area and the different services offered. It is also a great place to 
share important news with the membership!  

 

mailto:ttanner@mtm-legal.com
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